
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JUNE 3, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

DURING A LETTER MONTH LISTENERS MENTION THEIR FAVORITE PROGRAMS. 

PROGRAMS LIKE GRACE TO YOU, THRU THE BIBLE, HAVEN TODAY, FOCUS ON THE 

FAMILY, TURNING POINT, IN THE MARKET WITH JANET PARSHALL ETC GET A LOT OF 

MENTIONS. AND THEN THERE ARE PROGRAMS GET VERY FEW MENTIONS, IF ANY. 

USUALLY THEY ARE SHORT PROGRAMS THAT AIR ONLY ONCE A WEEK. PERHAPS AT A 

TIME THAT IS NOT THE BEST FOR MOST LISTENERS.  

SUCH IS THE PROGRAM “THE STORYTELLER”. IT’S A 15 MINUTE PROGRAM THAT AIRS 

SATURDAY NIGHTS AT 9:30, RIGHT AFTER UNSHACKLED. THE PROGRAM FEATURES 

NATIVE NORTH AMERICANS SHARING THEIR PERSONAL STORIES OF FAITH IN JESUS. I 

MENTION THIS PROGRAM TODAY BECAUSE YESTERDAY I RECEIVED AN EMAIL FROM 

KENT FRASER WHO IS WITH THE ORGANIZATION THAT PRODUCES THE PROGRAM; 

WITHOUT RESERVATION. HERE’S WHAT HE HAD TO SAY: 

Dear friends at WRVM. We produce The Storyteller radio program that you air on Saturday 

nights. We just heard from one of your listeners who hears the program out of the Green Bay 

area. Although his message was brief, he expressed his thanks for the program and said that 

it blesses him every time he hears it. It's not lost on us that he can hear it because you air it. 

So we want to say thank you. Thank you for continuing to share these stories of God's grace 

with your listeners. We know that there are many other programs that you could choose to 

include in your radio ministry besides The Storyteller... so thanks for choosing us. We're 

grateful to be on WRVM. May the Lord bless and encourage you in your important work. 

Press on dear friends. 1 Corinthians 15:58 (Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm. Let 

nothing move you. Always give yourselves fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labor 

in the Lord is not in vain.) 

YOU CAN VISIT THEIR WEBSITE AT ‘WITHOUTRESERVATION.COM’. AND AGAIN, THE 

PROGRAM IS HEARD SATURDAY NIGHTS AT 9:30, IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING 

UNSHACKLED. I ENCOURAGE YOU TO TUNE IN. 

HOW MANY WAYS ARE THERE TO SAY ‘THANK YOU’? I’M SURE I HAVE USED MOST OF 

THEM IN THANKING YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF WRVM RADIO. WE LOVE 

HEARING FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


